
 

        

  

 

 Dear 2nd Grade Friend, 

 I hope you had a great summer! I’m so excited to be your second grade 

teacher!  My name is Mrs. Ursomarso.  This will be my 8th year teaching at Doyle.  I 

love being a Soaring Eagle! Let me tell you a little more about myself.  I have a 1-

year-old daughter named Julia. You’ll hear many funny stories about Julia over the 

course of the year! Together with Mr. U we love to go to the beach, read books, 

hike, and have ice cream! We are also big Penn State fans! We love watching Penn 

State football together!  

       We are going to learn a lot and have fun while we grow!  It is really 

important that everyone in our room has a positive attitude and a growth 

mindset!  We are going to tackle some big concepts together.  We are going to 

read some new books this year, and I’m so excited to share them with you! In 

second grade you will do fun projects with instruments, animal habitats, and 

landforms. You will We are going to have a blast! 

 I’m so excited to meet you and learn all about you and your interests! I hope 

you’re having fun with your Summer Reading Watermelon challenge!  Please bring it 

to school with you on the first day! Now, enjoy your final days of summer! I can’t 

wait to meet you in a few short days!  See you soon! 

 

Warmly, 

Mrs. Ursomarso 
 

P.S. Families, if you have any questions for me, please reach out via email at kursomarso@cbsd.org.  

https://cbsd-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kursomarso_cbsd_org/Documents/2022-2023/Summer%20Reading%20BINGO.pdf

